
 
February 17, 2021 

 
The Honorable Guy Guzzone 
Budget and Taxation Committee 
Miller Senate Office Building 
3 West 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
RE:  Carroll County Senators Letter of Support 
 Senate Bill 612  – Carroll County – Public Facilities Bonds 
 
Dear Chairman Guzzone and Members of the Budget and Taxation Committee: 
 
 The Carroll County Senate Delegation would like to notify the Budget and Taxation 
Committee of their support for Senate Bill 612 – Carroll County – Public Facilities Bond in the 
amount of –$48.45 mil –approved by County commissioners January 15, 2021. 

 
The Carroll County Senators voted 3-0 in favor of SB 612 .  We urge the Budget and Tax 

Committee to vote favorably on Senate Bill 612.    
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 
 


